
Jean Jewell

From: Jean Jewell
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 3:31 PM
To: Jean Jewell
Subject: FW: Consumer Assistance Form: Lee Sorenson, 2082629170, Avista, Post Falls

Original Message
From: sorensl49@gmail.com [mailto:sorensl49@gmail.comJ

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 2:34 PM
To: Front <front@puc.idaho.gov>; Beverly Barker <Beverly.Barker@puc.idaho.gov>
Subject: Consumer Assistance Form: Lee Sorenson

Name: Lee Sorenson

Email: sorensl49@gmail.com
Telephone: 2082629170
Address: 645 S.Greensferry Rd.

Post Falls Idaho, 83854

Name of Utility Company: Avista
Contacted Utility: Yes

Complaint: I am not certain if this is the correct form. The Spokesman Review of Spokane,Wa. recently reported the

proposal by Avista to give Idaho customers rebates for upgrading to high efficiency natural gas furnaces.

I totally agree and support this proposal by Avista. Other Idaho companies such as Kootenai Electric have rebate

programs in place. I encourage you to support this rebate program.

Thanks
Lee Sorenson

Unique Identifier: 104.200.154.96
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